
COATHAM CE PRIMARY SCHOOL      LONG-TERM (YEAR) PLAN 

SUBJECT  Music 
 

YEAR GROUP 4 

Half-Term Aut1 
Samba 

Aut2 
Charanga – 
Mamma Mia 

Spr1 
Charanga - 
Glockenspiel 

Spr2 
Charanga – 
Stop! 

Summ1 
Charanga –  
Lean on me 

Summ2 
Charanga – 
Blackbird 

 

Statement 
of Intent 

Children can hold a 
part in a two part 
round  
(with/without errors). 
 

Children can use their 
voices and 
instruments in the 
style of Abba. 

Children can use notes 
C, D, E, F to play pieces 
of music on a 
glockenspiel.  

Children can identify 
the melodic phrase 
within a piece of music 
and represent in their 
own composition.  

Children can improvise 
and compose a simple 
melody using simple 
rhythms choosing 
from the notes F, G + 
A or D, E, F, G + A. 
 

Children can sing in 
unison.  

 

Key 
Curriculum 
Coverage 

Use a pulse, rhythm 
and give note 
(pentatonic notes) to 
create simple 
songs/accompaniments 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sing confidently in 
tune as part of a 
group.  
 
Describe and compare 
different kinds of 
music. 
 
Understand how 
music reflects time 
and place e.g music 
from around the 
world. 

Use letter names for 
different notes 
ABCDEFG 
 
Follow traditional 
notation from simple 
rhythms (crotchets, 
rests, quavers) 

Use pulse, rhythm and 
pitch to create 
different effects. 
 
Use layers of sound 
with awareness of the 
effect (paired and 
group work) 
 
Improve work by 
commenting on the 
intended effect. 

Use layers of sound 
with awareness of the 
effect (paired and 
group work) 
 
Improve work by 
commenting on the 
intended effect. 

Sing confidently in 
tune as part of a 
group. 
 
Sustain a single 
note/sound to 
accompany singing 

 

Key 
Vocabulary 

Round, sequence ,pattern 
,pulse ,rhythm, 
 
 

Keyboard, electric 
guitar, bass, drums, 
improvise, compose, 

Rhythm patterns, 
compose, melody, 
pulse, rhythm, pitch, 

Musical style, rapping, 
lyrics, choreography, 
digital/electronic 

Unison, by ear, 
notation, improvise, 
melody, pitch, rhythm, 

Acoustic guitar, 
percussion, birdsong, 
civil rights, racism, 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

melody, pulse, 
rhythm, pitch, tempo, 
dynamics, texture 
structure, compose, 
improvise, hook, riff, 
melody, solo, 
pentatonic scale, 

tempo, dynamics, 
texture structure, 
 

sounds, turntables, 
synthesisers, drums, 
unison, pulse, rhythm, 
pitch, tempo, 
dynamics, texture 
structure, compose, 
improvise, hook, riff, 
melody, solo 
 

pulse, composition, 
backing vocal, piano, 
bass, drums, organ, 
pulse, rhythm, tempo, 
dynamics, texture 
structure, compose, 
improvise, hook, riff, 
melody, solo 
 

equality, pentatonic 
scale, unison, pulse, 
rhythm, pitch, tempo, 
dynamics, texture 
structure, compose, 
improvise, hook, riff, 
 

 


